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Last Friday, June 14, 14 Unity Festival mobilizers met up to share reports and testimonies for the final 

time before the Peace Starts With Me Rally. 

 

First, the team discussed different strategies for reaching out to neighbors and churches. A few people 

shared about new ministers that have confirmed for the Convocation and Rally on the 21st and 22nd. 

Young adults and CARP shared about their exciting activities reaching out to non-profit organizations, 

churches and people in parks. Some shared about the valuable things they are learning from other 

churches such as ideas to make events and meetings better. 

 

The gathering was also a good time for everyone to share honestly about what they are experiencing 

internally; the good and the bad. 

 

To conclude, the group prayed a passionately in unison for success in the final week before the rally 

 

 


